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2 November 2018   

 

Good Afternoon, 

  

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of November 5th – November 9th.  

• November 5th is our kick-off to financial literacy month. With that we welcome the team from Credit 
Counselling, who will deliver their Financial Literacy Read Event for our Grade 4 students. Financial 
literacy is having the knowledge, skills and confidence to make responsible financial decisions. 
Throughout the month of November, all Canadians are encouraged to invest in their financial well-being. 
This means taking control of their finances and reducing financial stress by making a budget, having a 
savings and debt reduction plan, and understanding their financial rights and responsibilities. 

• November 6th – 7th we will be holding EYE-DA Assessments for Kindergarten students registered to 
begin school in the 2019-2020 school year. The Early Years Evaluation – Direct Assessment is an 
assessment that measures a child’s kindergarten readiness skills. All children in the province of NB 
entering kindergarten in September will participate in this assessment.  

• November 9th there is no school for students. This day is dedicated to staff professional learning and 
report card preparation.  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


